
HARRIS-GALVESTON

SUBSIDENCE
DISTRICT

October  20,  2023

Mayor  Robert  (Bob)  Buesinger

City  of  Hilshire  Village

8301  Westview  Drive

Houston,  Texas  77055

Dear  Mayor  Buesinger:

As  General  Manager  of  the  Subsidence  District,  it is my  responsibility  to notify  you  when  the  term  of
office  of  a director  on the Subsidence  District  Board,  who  is appointed  by  tlie  Mayor  of  the  City  of
Hilshire  Village,  is about  to expire.

The  mayors  of  the  Cities  of  Humble,  Piney  Point  Village,  Hedwig  Village,  Bunker  Hill  Village,  Hunters
Creek  Village,  Hilshire  Village,  and  Village  of  Spring  Valley  are to  jointly  appoint  one  Director  from
Harris  County,  to the  Subsidence  District  Board  (Sec.  8801.051(j)).  All  appointed  directors  to the
Subsidence  District  Board  must  be residents  of,  and  qualified  voters  in,  the  District.

The  term  of  office  of  Mr.  Kyle  Sears  will  expire  on January  31,  2024.  The  term  of  this  position  is two
years  and  expires  on January  31 of  even  years.

A  Director  with  an expired  term  will  continue  to serve  until  reappointed  or  replaced.

Please  send  a letter  confirnning  your  appointment  or  reappointment,  to the  address  listed  below,  or  via
email  to eroach@,subsidence.org,  as we  must  have  this  in writing.

Your  interest  in and  support  of  the  Subsidence  District  has been  of  great  value  to  the  District,  and  I look
forward  to working  with  you  and  your  staff  in the  future.  Please  contact  me at 281-486-1105  if  yori  have
any  questions  concerning  the  board  appointments.

Sincerely  yours,

1660  West  Bay  Area  Boulevard Friendswood, TX 77546 i (281) 486-1105 i hgsubsidence.org


